REPORT OF

THE AWARDS AND STANDARDS COMMITTEE

The Awards and Standards Committee has carried out several
tasks during the past year:

1, All officers and directors of the Society were
mailed ballots on the selection for the E. H, Wilson
Award, and the results have been tabulated.

2. The Certificate of Commendation and Award of Merit
certificates were prepared by a professional artist
and sent to the Secretary of the Society for eventual
transmission to the awardees.

3, Various inquiries regarding trophies to be
awarded at local or the national show were answered
by the chairman, usually after consultation with the
other members of the committee.

George O Doak
Chairman

July 13, 1972



